
Date: December 19th 2017 
 
From: Blair C. Skinner  
 
To: Candida Cianci, Environmental Assessment Specialist 
Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission 
 
By email: cnsc.ea-ee.ccsn@canada.ca 
 
Subject line: FW: Reminder: Close of the Public Comment Period on the Draft Environmental Impact 
Statement for the proposed In Situ Decommissioning of the Whiteshell Reactor #1 Project 
 
CEAA Reference number: 80124 
 
Comments:  
 
Good evening Candida, 

Here is a submission on behalf of the LGD of Pinawa. 

Blair C. Skinner 
Mayor of the Local Government District of Pinawa 
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<Information Redacted>
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